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MO RBCA Requirements 

No Change Now, But Coming Soon! 

  

Missouri’s current UST rules incorporate the 2004 

Tanks RBCA Guidance Document and supplemental 

documents issued in 2005; the rules state you can 

use these documents to guide your cleanups until 

December 31, 2012. 

  

In a statement released this week, the Director of the 

MDNR announced that you may continue using the 

2004/2005 guidance documents, even though the 

rules’ deadline has passed.  She also announced that 

proposed changes to these guidance documents will 

be distributed soon. 

  

Watch this newsletter for coming announcements 

about webinars to review/discuss the proposed 

changes! 
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QUESTIONS? 

For questions about these or 

other PSTIF-related issues, 

call 800-765-2765 or 

573-761-4060, or email us at 

pstif@sprintmail.com 

 

Visit our web site at 

www.pstif.org 
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Missouri Petroleum Storage Tank 

Insurance Fund

PO Box 104116 

Jefferson City, MO 65110 
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